
Next Month in the Classroom 

Children & Celebrations Around  

  

 

 

 School News  
 

NOVEMBER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theme: 

Giving Thanks 

 And 

 Family 

 
Parents and Students 

Thanksgiving is a special time of year for Camden. This month we are celebrating giving thanks and 
family. The students will be discussing Plymouth Rock and the Mayflower.  They will also be learning 
about Pilgrims and Indians and the First Thanksgiving.  

 

Parents: 

We will be closed on Thursday, 
November 22nd for Thanksgiving. We 
will close early at 2:00pm on Friday, 

November 23rd.  

 
Parents: 

Parent teacher conferences will be 
held for Preschool 1 through 

Kindergarten the week of Nov. 5th. 
Please sign up with your child’s 

teacher.  

 

 

Camden Thanksgiving  

Pot Luck Luncheon 

Friday, November 16, 2018 

(Times will vary) 

        
       

November Birthdays 

Emma 11/7  Dylan 11/15 

Liam 11/7  Cole 11/17 

Kennedy 11/9   Sebastian 11/18 

Davis 11/10      Makayla 11/22 

Alessa 11/12         Vada 11/24 

  Jackson 11/28 

Santa Photos 

Friday  

November 2, 2018 

8:00a.m. 

 

 

 

Parents night out 

Saturday November 24th 

6:00P.M.-9:00P.M. 

$20.00 cash per child  

Please sign up by Monday November 19th to ensure proper staffing  

 

 


